
NEC 2023 1 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

To: Building Inspection Advisory Examining and Appeals Board 
 

From: Trey Kneggs, Chief Electrical Code Administrator 
 

Date: February 6, 2025 
 

Subject:       Proposed Revisions to the 2023 National Electrical Code  
   pursuant to the adoption of the latest edition of the Dallas Electrical 
   Code. 
 
 

MEMO  
 ______________________________ 
 

A proposed ordinance to become Chapter 56, “Dallas Electrical Code,” of the Dallas 
City Code, was presented with our staff letter dated December 4, 2024. In response to 
our December 13, 2024, public posting of the subject ordinance, we received no 
responses: 

 
The proposed ordinance was posted on the Dallas Building Inspection 
website at: 2025 Code Amendments Process 

 
We appreciate your participation in this process. 

 

Additional changes necessary, if any, by BI Staff will be communicated during the 
Board Meeting. 

 

Dallas Building Inspection Advisory Examining and Appeals Board 
Building Inspection Division 
320 E. Jefferson Boulevard, Room 115 
Dallas, TX 75203 
1-214-948-4347 
https://dallascityhall.com/departments/sustainabledevelopment/P
ages/default.aspx 

 

https://dallascityhall.com/departments/sustainabledevelopment/buildinginspection/Pages/2025-Code-Amendments-Process.aspx

